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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 14th FEBRUARY 2006 

QUESTION No. 7
Tymon Playground
QUESTION:   Councillor E. Walsh
“To ask the Manager to examine the operation of the playground in Tymon North Park, entrance from Willington Lane, as the tarmacadam to indicate various age groups area is unintelligible to most children as they end up using equipment that is inappropriate to their age group and will he make a statement on the issue?”

REPLY:

Great care was taken in the design of the new playground at the Wellington entrance to Tymon Park in order to segregate the two main age groups of children who use the facility. To this end, the portion of the playground closest to the gate was surfaced in green wetpour rubber, named The Green Zone, and signage was erected as clearly as possible indicating the Zone, and stating that it is only suitable for children under six.

Similarly the larger portion of the facility to the rear was surfaced in blue wetpour rubber, named The Blue Zone, with signage provided specifying that the blue zone was only suitable for use by children between the ages of six and twelve.

Both areas are separated by a strip of tarmacadam containing seating. The green and blue zones are also referred to in the signs provided at the entrance to the playground. 

Parents/guardians should ensure that children use the equipment appropriate to their age group. 
